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SCE Stakeholder Comments 
 

CAISO 2014/15 Draft Study Transmission Plan 

 

Please submit comments to regionaltransmission@caiso.com 
 

Submitted by Company Date Submitted 

Garry Chinn 
Shashi Pandey 
Karen Shea 

Southern California Edison March 13, 2014  

 
SCE appreciates participating in the CAISO’s 2014-2015 Transmission Planning Stakeholder 
meeting.  SCE has reviewed the Draft Study Plan and appreciates the opportunity to provide the 
below clarifying comment on the CAISO’s February 27, 2014 stakeholder meeting.   
 
SCE requests CAISO to confirm that its Local Capacity Studies for the reliability needs under 
the CPUC 2014 LTPP phase will only be run with the 33% 2024 RPS with Low - Mid AAEE load 
representations, as noted in the CAISO 2014-2015 TPP Study Plan and its 2014-2015 
Transmission Planning Stakeholder Meeting Presentations on February 27, 2014.    
 
Thank you. 
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